
Town of New Hope 

March 19, 2015 

 
 

The regular monthly meeting of the Town of New Hope was called to order by Dan Zaborowski on 

March 19, 2015 at 7pm at North New Hope Church.  Dan Zaborowski opened the meeting leading us 

all in the pledge of allegiance. 

 

The minutes of the last monthly meeting were read by Natalie Wall.  Timm Raddatz made a motion to 

approve the minutes, seconded by Todd Knepfel. 

 

Chamomile Nusz, a representative from the Tomorrow River Charter School was in attendance.  They 

would like to increase there school size and are in the process of looking at purchasing more land 

across the street from the CWES where their current school is located.  They would like to eventually 

have 1 classroom per grade 4K- 8
th

 grade.  With a maximum capacity of 200 students. 

 

Todd Knepfel made a motion to approve 5 poll workers for the April 7, 2015 election.  Seconded by 

Timm Raddatz. 

 

Timm Raddatz made a motion to hold the Annual meeting on April 14, 2015 at 7pm at the town hall.  

Seconded by Todd Knepfel. 

 

The road inspection will be held Saturday, April 11, 2015 .  The  board will meet at 8:30 am at the town 

hall. 

 

Timm Raddatz made a motion to hold the regular monthly meeting on April 15, 2015 at 7pm at the 

North New Hope Church.  Seconded by Todd Knepfel. 

 

Todd Knepfel made a motion to pay bills, seconded by Timm Raddatz. 

 

Todd Knepfel made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Timm Raddatz.  We adjourned at 9:32pm. 

 

Natalie Wall, Town Clerk 


